Dear John,

We want to thank you again for the fabulous job you and "your team" did on our kitchen/family room remodel. It was a huge project, and we are so pleased with the results. You made it easy for us by working around us and making sure that we were still able to function as usual. The house was always cleaned up at the end of the day, and dust was kept to a minimum. We were impressed by your professionalism, and would definitely recommend Hamaker Builders to our friends and family.

Thank you again,

Gary and Debbie Wright